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Andrea Gyger

From: McCabe, John <John.McCabe@dgslaw.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 3:51 PM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: FW: 

Attachments: J. McCabe's Comments 3.8.2012.pdf

Andrea: Attached is a mark-up of the proposed UCC filing rules. Only changed pages are included.  As you will note, 

many of my comments are questions or requests for clarification rather than suggestions for new language. I can pursue 

answers to such inquiries at a separate time but I have added them here on the assumption that they may assist your 

overall review of the draft of the proposed rules. 

 

John L. McCabe 

Davis Graham & Stubbs LLP 

1550 17th Street, Suite 500 

Denver, CO  80202 

303-892-7351 

john.mccabe@dgslaw.com 

******************************************************************** 

This E-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 

information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended 

recipient, please contact the sender by reply E-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 

 *********************************************************** 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Valdez, Summer  

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 3:39 PM 

To: McCabe, John 

Subject:  
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